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Open House at Stout: Sept. 13, 2017 

Stout Middle School is having an Open House on Wednesday, September 13, 

2017 from 6:00 p.m.- 7:30 p.m. Please make time to attend. After all, it is about our 

children! 

 

Need a New Backpack & School Supplies? Visit Mr. Sabra’s Office 
If you need a new backpack and school supplies, then visit Mr. Sabra's office. 

 

Student Council Meeting: Sept. 26, 2017 
Student Council Meeting is on Tuesday, September 26, 2017 from 3:00-5:00 pm. Please 

join us to help make decisions for our school. Remember to bring in a snack. 
 

Free Preventive Dental Services 
A reminder to take advantage of this opportunity to get your child some free 

preventive dental services to help maintain his/her teeth health, especially if you do 

not have dental coverage. These free services will be performed on Friday, Oct. 

06, 2016 at Stout Middle School. All you have to do is visit Mr. Sabra, who will 

print the form for you. You can also pick up the form from the main office any 

time between between 7:00 am and 3:00 pm.  
 

Students’ Corner is Back 
So, the Students’ Corner is back. All you 

have to do is send Mr. Sabra a quote, a 

proverb, or a wise saying. Make sure to 

add the name of the person who said or 

wrote the quote, if it is not yours. The quote could be a 

humorous one, but it has to be appropriate and respectful. 

The approved quotes will be published in the Daily Bulletin 

and at the School’s Blog. The student’s picture will be posted, unless the student or his/her parents do 

not want it posted. Every week, one winner will receive a delicious za’atar, cheese, spinach, or meat pie. 

 

                                                                                       Today is “A” Sad Day 

Marya Abdullah sent this quote to the Students’ Corner: 
 

“Live as if you were to die tomorrow, learn as if you were to live forever!” 


